
 

 

Church Road, Ashton Hayes, Chester, Cheshire CH3 8AB 

 

Headteacher: Mr Matthew Hover BA Hons, PGCE, NPQH 

 

Aspire to be Amazing! 

Telephone 01244 307408 

admin@ashtonhayes.cheshire.sch.uk 

www.ashtonhayes.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
17

th

 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Ironbridge Residential 

 

As you are aware, the Prime Minister announced new measures and 

advice to the public in relation to Covid-19, after we met to discuss the 

residential visit to Ironbridge yesterday.  In light of the advice to stop 

non essential contact with others and to stop non essential travel, we 

have taken the difficult decision to postpone the Ironbridge Residential.  

We have spoken to the children to explain this decision. 

 

We have been in contact with the YHA and are awaiting further 

information once they have met to discuss their policy following the 

changes in guidelines. 

 

The children who have requested a packed lunch for the residential 

will still receive this tomorrow; as school meals have been pre-ordered 

this cannot change to a hot meal at this late stage.  Please use 

Parentpay or contact the school office if you need to order meals for 

Thursday and Friday of this week. 

 

At present, the safety and well-being of the children and the staff is 

our primary concern; we will of course communicate any further 

updates when these are received. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support in this difficult decision. 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr M Hover 

Headteacher 
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